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.04.21 “All your children shall be taught by the Lord and great shall be 
the peace of your children.” Isaiah 54:13 

PJA Christmas Program 

Our students will lead the worship service 
at Westvale Seventh-day Adventist 
church on Saturday, December 10. We 
will be doing a play about the birth of 

Christ which will include musical selections 
by students. Please check in with your 

student to see if he/she has lines to 
rehearse. Ask how they are doing and spend some time 
practicing with them. 

Students should arrive to the church no later than 10:30am. 
If your child is not available to be present, PLEASE LET 
HIS/HER TEACHER KNOW IMMEDIATELY. It is always a 
blessing to see our students sharing God’s love with our church 
community.  

There will be a potluck following the service. We invite you 
to stay and fellowship and bring a vegetarian dish to share. 

We Welcome a New Friend 

Our Parkview family grew this week with 
the addition of a new Kindergarten 
student, Iwaoluwatola. Iwa’s family 
wanted a Christian environment for her 
to learn and grow in and we are 
delighted to have her as a new friend at 
our school. Please welcome Iwa and her 
family if you see them around. 

 

 

 
Lunch Menu 
Monday—Veggie meat 
sandwiches w/ a side 

Tuesday—Haystacks 

Wednesday—Pasta w/ green 
beans 

Thursday—Potato vegetable 
soup & salad, 8th grade pizza 

 

On the 
Calendar 
December 10—PJA Worship 
Service 
 
December 21—NOON 
DISMISSAL 
 
December 22-January 1—
Christmas Recess 
 

Office Contact Info 

315.468.0117 

PJASecretary@gmail.com 

Smile.Amazon.com Users Make Parkview Happy 
If you are a regular user of Amazon, you can make a big difference for 
Parkview by simply switching to smile.amazon.com and choosing 
Parkview Jr Academy as the charity of your choice. Your shopping 
experience will be exactly the same and a portion of your purchases 
will be donated to our school. 

 



 

Food Festival Thank You  

An amazing time was had at our International 
Food Festival. We thank all of our volunteers 
who helped at the ticket booth, kitchen and 
especially those who represented their native 
countries by cooking us delicious food. Thank 
you also to those who attended. We doubled our 
profits this year. These funds will support 
upcoming Home & School projects. Our next 
goal is to replace our school roadside sign. 

We Celebrate Native Culture 

Prior to the Thanksgiving holiday we had a 
special guest visitor at Parkview. Mary Winder 
from the Oneida Nation came to talk about 
Native American culture and history. She shared 
stories and artifacts with each of our classes and 
taught the Pre-K & K students a song and dance. 
We were very blessed to have her join our 
Thanksgiving celebration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SimpliSafe System Installed 

Our upgraded SimpliSafe system arrived and 
was professionally installed this last week. 
This equipment was purchased with the funds 
raised from our fall festival baked goods 
auction. The new system includes additional 
security cameras, key fobs for all staff 
members with a panic button feature, and a 
video doorbell. We are assured knowing that 
we have increased our safety 
precautions for students, 
staff and our building. 

Sprouts & Worm “Tea” 

If you’d like to purchase alfalfa sprouts or 
worm “tea” please text Mrs. Kaiser at 
315.729.7250. 

Alfalfa sprouts—$4 / 4oz 
container 

Worm “tea”—$3 / 16oz jar 

Talent Show 

The 7th and 8th grade 
students are hosting 
a talent show on 

Saturday, January 
21st beginning at 

6pm. Admission is $3. If you have a talent to 
showcase, an application must be submitted 
along with an entry fee of $2. Contact Olivia, 
Clarajane or Mrs. Anderson for an 
application form. The proceeds of the talent 
show will be used to support a couple of 
special projects including helping the 
homeless in our community.  

Giving Tree 

Students in grades 7 & 8 are 
collecting NEW winter hats and 
gloves to be placed on their 
classroom Giving Tree. When 
the tree is full they will distribute 
the items to individuals in need to 
keep warm this winter. This project will run 
through the end of January. If you are able to 
donate, please send in unused hats and/or 
gloves with your student. Thank you.  



 

Volunteers Needed 

Ms. Park is always in need of helpers 
to cut and paste workbook activities 
for her students. This job can be 
worked on at school or from home. If 
you have spiritual gifts in other areas 
that could bless our school, please 

let us know. We will find a job for you! Parkview 
relies on the volunteerism of our school and 
church community. Thank you! 

Sicknesses  

We kindly ask you to keep your child home if 
he/she is experiencing fever, chills, cough, 
difficulty breathing, body aches, sore throat, 
and/or loss of taste or smell. Children should 
remain home until they have received a negative 
COVID test result and have been fever-free 
for 24 hours. If coughing and/or sneezing 
persist, we ask that they wear a mask while at 
school. 
 
 
 
 

Absent or Sick Child/Early Pick-Up  

If your child will be absent for the day, please call 
the office before 9am to inform us of the reason 
for the absence. If you need to arrange an early 
pick-up, please call the office no later than the 
morning of to notify of medical appointments 
and at least an hour in advance (if able) in the 
event of an emergency. 

Eighth Grade Snack Menu 

 Kind Granola Bars--$1.00 

 Goldfish--$0.75 

 Pop Chips--$1.00 

 Chex Mix--$1.00 

 Gummies (gelatin 
free)--$0.75 

 Juice--$0.75 

 Pizza (Thursday only, pay on 
Wednesday)--$2.00 

 Popsicles (Friday only)--$1.00 

After-School Care/Late Pick-Up 

Program hours: M-Th 3:15-5:30pm and F 
noon-3:00pm. 

Fee: $5/hour per child and $1.25/quarter 
hour paid in advance, CASH only. No 
exceptions.  

An initial deposit of $60/child must be paid 
the Friday prior to a student beginning after 
care. Any unused funds will roll over. Each 
Friday you must bank up to $60/child to 
allow him/her to participate in after care 
services the following week. 

Parents who have not picked up 
their child(ren) by 3:20pm M-Th or 
12:05pm on Friday will accrue 
late pick up fees at the rate of 
$1/min, added to your monthly 

statement. 

If you are not able to pick your child up 
promptly at dismissal times, we 
encourage you to utilize this service. By 
paying in advance, the fee is $5/hr. If you 
are late, but haven’t paid in advance the 
fee is $1 PER MINUTE which adds up 
quickly. 

 

Parkview exists to empower students to think deeply, 

Serve humbly and trust God wholeheartedly. 

 


